
 

 

 

 

Income tax returns deadline further extended 
 
25 May 2020 - A further one-month extension has been granted for the submission of the 
income tax return of taxpayers who have an obligation to submit tax declarations that are 
based on audited financial statements. 
 
Following our Tax Alert 105, on Friday 22 May 2020 the Minister of Finance issued a Decree 
extending the submission of the 2018 Tax Declarations that are based on audited financial 
statements, for example corporate income tax return and the personal income tax return of 
individuals preparing audited financial statements, to 30 June 2020. 
 
As always, the Taxation Department of Costas Tsielepis & Co Ltd is at your disposal should you 
require any further information or clarifications on this or any other tax‐related matter. 
 
 
 

https://tsielepis.com.cy/wp-content/uploads/Tax-Alert-105-Cyprus-approves-tax-relaxations-EN.pdf

